
Good afternoon, 
The U.S. Postal Inspection Service received your request for testimony on Bill 35-0243. 
Unfortunately, we must respectfully decline the opportunity to testify on this matter. However, 
please know the Postal Inspection Service works aggressively at all levels of our organization to 
prevent the domestic and international transportation of firearms through the mail. Postal 
Inspectors seize firearms both through targeted interdiction operations and incidental to other 
investigations, such as narcotics. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if there are other concerns regarding this matter. 
 
Respectfully, 
Brian 
 
Inspector Brian Bone 
Program Manager – Congressional Affairs 
US Postal Inspection Service 
Washington, DC 
 


